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(Letter to Dr. fhimas Lewis) 14th February, 1912.
(typewritten)

From the Regius Professor of “edicine, Oxford.

Dear Lewis, P
Wo. I think the difficylty is that we have not got Binthoven's programme.
Ye writes decliring my dinner becatise he is engaged to you that evening, but doés not
say which evening! e can easily arrange it when you have found out about the Chelsea
meeting, - and if you and Mackerzie and others have not been asked to discuss his
paper, (and if he do€s not exhéust the whole subject,) we might have him in the after-
noon at the Royal Medical Socglety and have our miocardiad syrposium at the Athenaeum
in the evening. /4

Sincerely yours,

Wil OSLER
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